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A Word from Our Executive Director

One of my favorite aspects of 
the Christmas season is the 
music. It is my belief we can 
never sing enough Christmas 
hymns. I love attending the 
annual Christmas program at my 
church and the Living Christmas 
Tree performed at a church in 
my community. Music speaks 
deeply to my soul, and praising 

my Savior through song is important to me. 
     So when I heard this story, it was a stark reminder of 
how much I take this privilege for granted. Recently one 
of our missions personnel shared that a national partner 
and his teenage daughter were visiting with his family. 
This young daughter had been a believer from an early 
age. During their visit, she made a simple request - to 
attend a church service where people worshipped using 
musical instruments and song. She had never had this 
experience because, for her family and those with whom 
they normally worship, to draw attention to their church 
would mean persecution. So, they have worshipped 
quietly in their gatherings. 
     Thankfully, she and her father along with the missions 
personnel were able to worship with a church in the area. 
Although she could not fully understand what was being 
said, her heart rejoiced as they sang praises to her Lord 
and Savior. The girl later declared to her father, “I pray 
one day hundreds of our people will be able to freely 
gather and sing praises to our Lord!” 
     This Christmas season, as you gather with friends and 
family, I pray you will remember those who have not yet 
met the One who causes us to rejoice even in the quiet. 	
		  And as you sing, ask God to grant the 
		  heart’s desire for this young girl and
		  many others like her. We will praise in
		  a thunderous roar when one day all 
		  nations, tribes and tongues gather 
		  around the throne praising our Lord. 
		  May you give more and pray more for 
		  missions in the year ahead than ever 
		  before. To God be the glory! Wishing
		  you a joyful Christmas and New Year. 

Candace McIntosh

ALABAMA WOMAN’S MISSIONARY UNION encourages missional living by 
challenging, equipping, and empowering Alabama Baptists to fulfill 
the Great Commission.
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“...Where is he 
who has been 
born king of 
the Jews? 

For we saw his 
star when it rose 
and have come 
to worship him.”
Matthew 2:2



February 22, 2025
Heritage Baptist, Montgomery

For women of all ages

More info: 
AlabamaWMU.org/renew 
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Missions Adventure Camp dates are available now at 
WorldSongRetreat.org

Mom & Me

SPRING
FLING

Make plans now

January 17-18, 2025
WorldSong, Cook Springs

For students in grades 7-12 &
their leaders

More info: 
AlabamaWMU.org/smw

January 26-27, 2025
at the State Evangelism 

Conference at Lakeside Baptist, 
Birmingham; Stop by, say hello 

and receive a special gift.

More info: 
AlabamaWMU.org/ministerswives

April 4-5, 2025
WorldSong, Cook Springs

For girls grades K-6 & their moms

More info:
AlabamaWMU.org/springfling

Register 
by April 7  

for special 
Early Bird 

Pricing!

to join us at these events!

March 7-8, 2025
Bethel Baptist, Moody

For girls grades 7-12 & 
their leaders

More info: 
AlabamaWMU.org/complete 


